
 
CITY OF RICHMOND HILL 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

In accordance with the Georgia Open Meetings Act, notice is hereby given; the City of 
Richmond Hill Mayor and Council have voted to cancel the council meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, July 3, 2018 at 7:30 p.m.  The next council meeting will be Tuesday, July 17, 
2018 at 7:30 p.m. in City Hall’s council chambers, located at 40 Richard Davis Drive, 
Richmond Hill, GA 31324.  
 
Notice of any meeting and its agenda shall be posted on the bulletin board located on the 
outside of City Hall, 40 Richard Davis Drive, and on the City’s website at 
www.RichmondHill-Ga.gov. 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Dawnne Greene 
City Clerk 
dgreene@richmondhill-ga.gov 
912-756-2749 
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